
Bishop William R. Johnson CounCil 
 # 9487 Division 5  WWW.kofC9487.Com 

santiago De Compostela CatholiC ChuRCh, 
       lake foRest, Calif. 92630   

                                         maRCh 2015    

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 

by Mike Lynch, Grand Knight

            - Page 1 -

March looks
like another
busy month

Grand Knight’s Report

Brother John Blaney did a 
great job as Grand Knight and 
we’ll be honoring him with a 
Past Grand Knights dinner on  
March 15. 

Dinner will be at Outback 
Steakhouse in Foothill Ranch at 
5 p.m.  Dinners is $25, so please 
give your money to DGK John 
Teeter.

I know I’m beginning to sound 
like a broken 
record but, we 
have a very 
busy month. 
We have the 
general busi-
ness meeting 
and then Thurs-
day night and 
Friday we have 
the  Spec ia l 
Olympics at Santa Margarita 
High School. 

We’ll be putting together 
1,100, yes 1,100 meals for the 
athletes and volunteers so if you 
have some time and want to help 
you are more than welcome. See 
Mike Sofka for more details.

March 14 will be recycling 
and let’s face it, George Noth-
helfer can use all the help he can 
get. If you can spare an hour or 
more that would be great. 

If you have time on Monday 

FORE: Golfer attempts short put in a past KofC Golf Tournament. This 
year’s edition is set for 12:30 p.m. on June 28 at San Juan Hills Golf Club.

Get ready for the KofC
golf tournament June 28
by Jim Marchetta, Tournament Chairman

The Don Miller Memorial Golf Tournament is fast approaching.
Hosted by The Knights of Columbus Council 9487, the annual  

event on June 28 this year, is open to all parishioners, men and 
women, family, friends and of course, Brother Knights. 

Remember we have a husband and wife or male/female team 
format, too. We would like to see more of the wives and ladies come 
and play.

The Tournament will have a 12:30 p.m. shotgun start at San Juan 
Hills Golf Club in  San Juan Capistrano. You get golf and cart, dinner 
and awards banquet all for the entrance fee of $125. 

There will be raffles, prizes, putting contest and much more. For 
all the information see the flier on page 3 of this Newsletter. 

For more information, call Jim Marchetta at 949-355-3793 there 

Tribute to 
Bill Priester, Page 5 

              See GOLF page 4    See G.K. REPORT page 7
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Roger Cuenca

 Our very young family who is experiencing the joy of the first year of parenthood. Mathew has our admiration as a  leader of our SDC Church. He serves as a member of our Parish Pastoral Council. He is a Knight of one year and eager to do his Third degree as soon as his duty as a father and the ceremony are not in conflict. 
He supported wife Meleena who played an active role in the  Food Booth during the October Fiesta Festival. They took the lead in setting up an Indian Food Booth for the first time. 
It was an instant hit and helped raise funds and make the Fiesta a success. He volunteers at the recycling event and with his wife and child, they take part in the hourly watch of the First Friday Adora-tion of the Blessed Sacrament. He attends the meeting and Sunday mass regularly.
   Mathew and Meleena were  raised Catholics. They were both born in the state of Kerala in Southern India, the state with the most Christians in India. They were united in holy matrimony at the Little Flower Church in Ernakulam, India in 2013 and  blessed with a baby boy, Joshua Paul Mathew.
  They think that the Bishop Johnson Council at the Santiago De Compostela Church is an active unit, with a strong  leadership and 

Knight of the Month

Family of the Month 
Mathew and Meleena Paul

                           
by Ricardo Teano, Retention Committee
        

 Roger has been a Knight for only eight months, but already has 
shown potential as an ideal member. He was not too happy that he 
was selected as the Knight of the Month because he thinks he has 
not served enough and wants to do more to deserve this distinction.

He was in charge of the Filipino Food Booth at the two-day Oc-
tober  Fiesta. The booth generated a good part of the fund raising, 
and the aroma of the barbecue served, requires no explanation. 

He helps with recycling and assisted at the Thanksgiving and 
25th anniversary celebration for Father Thomas Naval as a priest, 
he wielded his cutting bolo and took charge of carving two roasted 
pigs for all everyone.

He participated in the  Filipino Simbang Gabi  Christmas Novena 
Choir and was inspired to join the developing Filipino Choir of our 
parish church for the Sunday Mass at 12 p.m. every fourth Sunday 
of the month. His family is a good part of the Filipino Rosary Group 
that prays every Friday.

Roger and  wife Susan are parishioners of SDCC for over 20 years. 
Their second son is a proud Knight and major in the US Air Force.

Roger  does recycling if he has enough time to spare after taking 
care of the grandchildren. Being a Knight has become his focus. He 
loves the friendship he found with other brothers and the Knights’ 
united effort to serve the Holy Catholic Church.

 Our Congratulations to Roger as coveted Knight of the month..

                See FAMILY page 4 

June 28, 2015         Shotgun Start @ 12:30 p.m.
San Juan Hills Golf Club

32120 San Juan Creek Road
San Juan Capistrano, CA  92675

(949) 493-1167

Hosted by the Knights of Columbus, Council 9487
The tournament is open to all players, men and women

*** Husband/Wife, Male/Female Teams Welcome ***

Items of Need   
Hole and Tee sponsors                                              Fee Incudes 
$100 each                                                                  Golf and cart 
Please include company info for sign                       Dinner and    
                   Awards Banquet        
Raffle Prizes 
Needed 
CASH donations accepted                          Challenge holes, putting    
                contest planned. Prizes for  
        winners. Raffle prizes, 50/50    
                  drawing and much more! 

        Husband/Wife team will 
        be paired into foursome, or   
        put your own together. 

                                                                         
                                                                                        

       All This For Only $125.00
            *Extra Dinners, $30 apiece

                      

Don Miller Memorial Golf Tournament

Volunteers
Please call James Marchetta      
(949) 355-3793
or Peter Kellen (949) 586-5088

Mail Form to:
James Marchetta       
21742 Northwood Lane
Lake Forest, CA  92630

Foursome: 
1.   _____________________________       
2.   _____________________________
3.  _____________________________
4.  _____________________________  



Gene Ganley Recycling Report

By George Nothhelfer, Chairman

Newsworthy events:  January we made approximately $1,806. 
It was a very interesting with Mike Sofka repairing a sprinkler that 
broke and dumped mud on the walkway. 

Mike’s ingenuity and adept skills made very short work of the 
repair and clean-up.  From there Mike then disposed of two garage 
door openers that Father wanted recycled. Great job Mike, and thanks. 

Father also asked that we dispose of three wooden 
cabinets no longer being used. Three teens made 
short work of that. We also had a great turnout from 
the teens but they need supervision and that is the  
help we need from you. 

Request for more support:  We applaud all 
those whot contribute to these efforts but we need 
to see more of the Knights. If you cannot help on 
recycle Saturday, please drop off your recyclables 
(See below other than Saturday drop off). 

We also have asked all of you, if you cannot 
drop off on our recycle Saturday to drop it off by 

the trailer and close the gate when finished.   If dropping off books, 
magazines, paper or glass place them in the area provided by the 
trailer and close the gate when done. 

If you are dropping off aluminum cans or plastic bottles, please 
throw them over the fence in the area provided by thebtrailerand 
closenthebgate when finished.

Please answer our request to support your fellow brother Knights.
Our next recycle weekend is Saturday, March 14. We look for-

ward to seeing all of you.
Our recycling program is successful because those of you who 

take time to support this very important program are appreciated 
and make the sacrifice we thank you for.  

That goes all my brothers that step up on Saturday and the Mon-
day Tuesday guys and gals. We need more of a commitment from 
all of our Knights, the new ones and the others. 

This program is our major fund raiser for our council. We need 
all of you to participate whether for an hour or for several hours.  
We also ask all of you to bring or drop off your recyclables.

Special thanks:  To our Monday and Tuesday morning crew for 
all the dedication and extra hours they put in to make the program 
a success. Remember, this is not for themselves, but for all of the 
council. 

These guys and gals are there more than Monday and Tuesday to 
keep up with other recycle projects (picking up books and drawings) 
that make our program so successful. 

We need more of our retirees to help for a couple of hours on 
Mondays and Tuesdays.  Everyone is welcome and all have a good 

Program raised total
of $1,806 last month

Thanks to Monday, 
Tuesday Volunteers

Roger and Mo Boivin, 
Leo Alvarado, Jay and  Joan 
Donahue, Gerry and Vivian 
(Viv) Dubois, David Farage, 
Hector and  Cindy Guzman,  
Bob Morgan,  John Ojeda,  
Dan Ramella, Ricardo Te-
ano, Otis Givenrod, Joe 
Schulte, Stewart Imagawa, 
Mike McCormack, George 
Nothhelfer, Alfonso Lopez, 
Chuck Agozino, Domingo 
Roldan, Manny Rios, Bob 
Birtja,  Richard and Barbara 
Ciolek, John Ruelas.                                          
 – George Nothhelfer
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                   See DUES  page 8

lots of enthusiastic volunteers. 
He is amazed at the level of 

camaraderie and sense of own-
ership that the brother Knights 
exhibit. Our congratulations to 
the Pauls.        –  Ricardo Teano

FAMILY                                 

GOLF                                    
From page 1
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Tribute to the late Brother Knight Bill Priester
by Ricardo Teano, Retention Committee

    On the fourth day of February, 2015, Past Faithful 
Assembly Navigator and a very true friend William 
Priester  died peacefully to join our Lord in Heaven.
     He was born July 12,1929.  My knowledge of 
his firm dedication to his belief, to our Catholic 

as a fervent sideliner every year to the Fourth De-
gree Exemplifications and to the many monthly 
Assembly meetings at St. Kilian that you did not 
want to miss.
    5.  Thanks for recycling soda tabs with us at Sat-
urday recycling for the Ronald McDonald House.
The cuts and bleeding you got due to those sharp 

church and as a brother Knight 
moved me to write this tribute.
    1. Foremost is my gratitude to 
you Bill for recruiting  me  to join  
the KofC Fourth Degree and to 
the tuxedo uniform you gave me 
freely when I told you  I wanted 
to be a Color Corp Guard. Rest  
assure  that I wear the tuxedo with 
pride at all times.
    2. Thanks to the weekday 
masses together at Santiago that 
you kept so faithfully and for your 
camaraderie at the McDonalds 
breakfasts with the Bill Breens 
and Larry Bishop and me.
    3. Thanks to  the trips together 
to the Lake Forest Senior Center 
on Thursdays and to several bingo 
games that we almost won. You 
did shout bingo twice but they 
were false alarms.
    4. Thanks to going with me  

tabs never stopped you from 
helping. You started  wearing 
gloves to protect your hands 
and using pliers to be able to 
pry those tabs and continue 
helping us with this noble task.
    6.  Your amazing desire to 
re-learn algebra again at your 
age  by enrolling in an adult 
class. Thanks to  the joy when 
I helped  you  correctly solve 
difficult homework.
    7. Your last act of kindness 
of the Chalice dedicated to you 
by the Knights at your funeral 
mass. Father Thomas will  do-
nate it to a soon to be ordained  
priest of the Disciples of Mary 
in Anaheim.
    May the Good Lord enshrine 
your soul to eternal rest in 
heaven. Amen. Vivat Jesu!                     

REMEMBERING BILL PRIESTER – 
Members of the vaunted Knights of 
Columbus Fourth Degree Color Guard, 
dressed in full uniform, pay tribute to 
fallen Brother Knight Bill Priester at his 
funeral Mass last month. Bill, who was 
born in 1929, would have celebrated his 
86th birthday this summer on July 12. 

District Deputy’s Message

Notes from New Deli
from a traveling DD

 NEW DELI – Greetings from New Delhi, India. 
Pictured at left is Sacred Heart Catholic Cathedral, 
seat of the Archbishop. 

There are about 10 Roman Cath-
olic Churches in the New Delhi area 
built by the British. Several have 
been recently under attack mainly 
from arsonists. 

We must pray for our brothers and 
sisters in India that they might wor-
ship our Lord in peace, especially 
during Lent.

I hope your dinners, food drives 
and other Lenten projects go well 
and looking forward to seeing you 
when we return. 

All the best, John Piccolo, DD 113

will be a sign up table after all 
masses starting after Easter.

•••
There will be a meeting for the 

golf tournament for those who 
are interested in getting involved 
with helping or chairing specific 
needs that we have like sponsor-
ship, getting raffle prizes donated, 
corporate involvement, ect. Or if 
you have anything you would like 
to bring to the table please attend.

The meeting will be held be-
fore the monthly officers meeting 
March 18 at 6:30 p.m.

If you have any questions 
please call or e-mail Jim Mar-
chetta at 949-355-3793 orJames.
marchetta@gmail.com

From page 2

See RECYCLE page 6
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Plan for tax day and into the future
Insurance Report

by Mark Yubeta, KofC Insurance Agent

April 15 (tax day) is about six weeks away. It’s become popular 
this time of year to encourage the opening of an IRA or similar retire-
ment annuity, or the depositing of additional funds into an existing 
account, as a tax-savings vehicle.

Or perhaps someone has tried to convince you to open an account, 
touting the rate of interest that money in one of these accounts can 
earn. Let me join the chorus of folks encouraging you to open or 
add funds to an annuity, but for a different reason.

Certainly, contributing money to a Knights of Co-
lumbus annuity will allow you to save some money 
on your income tax return. And our annuities do pay 
a very competitive interest rate, consistent with our 
primary goal of absolute safety of principal. 

Opening or adding to an annuity for these reasons, 
however, strikes me as taking a short-term view 
of a product that is designed to provide long-term 
security. How much? How does retirement income 
that you cannot outlive, guaranteed sound?

Here at the Knights of Columbus, you can open 
a retirement annuity for as little as $300. Consistent and disciplined 
savings placed into that annuity over time can guarantee you an in-
come at retirement that you cannot outlive. That guarantee — along 
with the fact that no one has ever lost money left in a Knights of 
Columbus annuity (remember, absolute safety of principal) will 
provide you with peace of mind.

I am happy to meet with you – at your convenience and in your 
home – to explain in detail the benefits of opening a Knights of 
Columbus annuity, along with the benefits of our top-rated life 
insurance, disability income and long-term care insurance plans.

Call me at (949)322-7266 or emaiolme at mark.yubeta@kofc.org
Let’s talk soon to discuss how our products can bring that peace 

of mind to you and your family.
Mark Yubeta

Youths advance in FT tournament 
by Michael Klett, Event Chair

Knights of Columbus Council 9487 held its annual Basketball 
Free Throw Championship Jan. 25 in the lower parking lot of 
Santiago de Compostela after the 8:30 and 10:15 a.m. Masses. 
Sixteen contestants aged 9-14 participated.

There were nine boys and seven girls. 
Council 9487 is happy to announce that the following individu-

als are eligible for moving up to the next level of competition.  The 
winner in each division will be awarded a $10 iTunes gift card.

Boys 9: RJ G. (nine baskets)
Girls 9: Sam P. (three baskets)
Boys 10: Marc H. (six baskets), alternate: Lucas J-S. (four 

time. 
Those who participated:  We 

had a great showing from all on 
Saturday and appreciate all listed 
below who came and assisted, 
Again a great teen contingent:

Dan Ramella, Stewart Imaga-
wa, Bob Morgan, Al Gamarra, 
Dave Keele, Rich Mills, Ricardo 
Teano, Flory Teano, John Teeter, 
Gerry Dubois, Mike Ulibarri, 
Dave Atkins, Mike Sofka, Bonnie 
Ranestad, Leif Ranestad, Charlie 
Young, Alondra Maiz, Jonathan 
Posales, Megan Quintilone, Joe 
DeProspero, Ken Breneman, 
Joseph Nava, Gabriel Malik, Bob 
Kupfert, Elvia Lozano, Madison 
Rios, Moises Valenzuela, Marisa 
Covarrubias, Joe Mojica, Dani-
ella Salunga, Imiliano Leanides, 
Dennis De Rosia, Colin Carney, 
Nicholas Hernandez, Austin 
Green, Natalie Lare, Liley Early, 
Winah Rimz, Dawn Benner, 
Jossie Abitia, Jakie Abitia, Maria 
Vargas, Marcus Blevins, Fatima 
Blanco, Rachel Blanco, Arden 
Portwood, Yadira Landa, Jimena 
Orezos Galvan, Kon Feranadoe, 
Angel Moreno, Jennifer Jimenez, 
Carolina Jimenez, Charmaine 
Gelsano, Liz Galt, Albert Mojica, 
Lisbeth Ruiz, Erik Ruiz, Julissa 
Rodriguez, Bryan Rodriguez, 
Antziri Garcia, Bianca Gue-
varra, Kirston O’Connor, Renne 
Gardner, Garrett Gardner, Chuck 
Agazino, Nazarelth Pena.

RECYCLING                                  
From page 4
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 January Program Highlights
by Michael Klett, RecoRdeR

Financial Secretary Ojeda reported the following outside 
communications:

Walk for Kids is April 12
Thank you card from Sr. Alicia in Mexico
Committee Reports:
Mike Ulibarri:  Knights are doing the last two Lenten Dinners 

plus maybe one more, soup only
John Ojeda:  Membership cards are available. Dues can be 

paid on-line
Membership billing went out on-line, if you didn’t get it, let 

him know
Convention delegates need to be authorized.
The Mass of Remembrance Chalice went to the Philippines 

with Fr. Naval
Council sponsoring five seminarians this year
Budget suggestions start in April
Michael Klett:  Reported on the Free Throw Championship
George Nothhelfer:  Ordered more Lenten religious books
Any childrens books donated to recycling should go to Camp 

Pendleton
Barry Lamont:  Would like to create a quarterly men’s breakfast
Mike Sofka:  World Games dates for Special Olympics are 

July 25– Aug. 5 
Local games at Santa Margarita are March 6; 1,100 sand-

wiches needed
Jeff Carta:  Beard and mustache planned contest at Parish 

Festival
John Teeter: First  Friday Adoration sign-ups
Golf Tournament: Contest  announced at next meeting. Jim 

Marchetta: Golf tournament signups begin in March
Guests and dignitaries:
Fr. Thomas Naval:  Prays for the Knights every day
Discussed PSA goal and the upcoming PSA campaign. Wants  

Knights to be Ambassadors for the PSA Campaign
Unfinished business:
Rosary pouch distribution, get your free pouch if you haven’t 

gotten one yet
New Business:
$1,000 in seed money for Fourth of July pancake breakfast 

for Lake Forest approved
Good of the Order:  The Sick and Distressed list was read 

and prayer was offered by council.
Kenneth Stokes would have won the attendance drawing prize 

if he had been present.

,

  

FT                                                             
From page 6

GK REPORT                                    
From page 1
or Tuesday morning the crew can 
always use help with the mobile 
home recycling. Remember, the 
money we raise allows us to help 
support programs that share our 
values and faith.

We are also hosting two  
Lenten dinners, including Good 
Friday.  A good way to meet your 
brother Knights is to hang out 
with them in the kitchen.

When I think of what Christ 
went through for us, because of 
his love for us and wanting to 
share eternity with us, I honestly 
feel inadequate. 

Lent isn’t necessarily about 
giving something up but maybe 
adding something to your life, 
pushing your comfort zone a little. 

My initial goal was to try to 
drop about 20 pounds during 
Lent. I’m reassessing and look-
ing at maybe 10 instead. To try 
to attain that goal I’ve said that I 
will cut down on laziness, simply 
put, just try to move more. 

That is my goal for Lent. That 
and to always try to be a better 
Christian, a better follower of 
Christ. God Bless.

                   See FT page 7

baskets)
Girls 10: Amanda P. (six 

baskets)
Boys 11: Daniel C. (nine 

baskets), alternate: Sean J. (two 
baskets)

Girls 11:  Jenna Q. (nine bas-
kets), alternate: Dorothy P. (five 
baskets)

Boys 12: Jacob M. (seven 
baskets), alternate: Eszra J-S. 
(six baskets)

Girls 12: Annabelle P. (five 
baskets)

Girls 13: Grace Q. (six bas-
kets)

Girls 14:  Amber P. (three 
baskets).

The Knights of Columbus 
welcomes inquiries from those 

who wish to contact Knights of  
Columbus Headquarters:

1 Columbus Plaza
New Haven, CT 06510

(203) 752-4000 Email: info@
kofc.org
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Council 9487 Advertising Corner

PAUL A. SHISBEY, EA 
Income Tax Consultant

Retired L.R.S. Agent / Appeals Officer 
30 Years Experience

Phone/Fax 
(949) 215-6937                     24192 McCoy Road
pshisbeyea@cox.net                  Lake Forest, Ca 92630

       

       

       

              

              

       

       

       

       

       

              

       

       

       

       

              

              

       

       

       

       

       

              

       

       

       

       

              

              

       

       

       

       

       

              

       

       

       

       

More Ads on Next Two Pages

      LAW OFFICES OF
      Virginia L. Landry, Inc                

                       Ronald L. Moore
                FORENSIC DEFENSE ATTORNEY

  15635 ALTON PARKWAY SUITE 120       TEL (949) 585-
7400 
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ACCESS >
Exterminator Service Inc.

Complete Termite & Pest Control
Roger Sonnenfeld
Lic. No. OPR10569

Orange County
(714) 630-6310
       Fax                                     Toll Free                                     Inland Empire
(714) 630-5295                         1-877-522-2377                         (951) 693-4603 
www.accessext.com                 Serving Southern California       roger@accessext.com

Save these dates for upcoming noteworthy events. Also refer to the Council calendar page of the 
newsletter at www.kofc9487.com for more information.  E-mail DGK and Program Chairman, 
John Teeter at jteeter@sbcglobal.net or call (949-351-5492) if you have an item to present at the 
next general business meeting. 
    
  

!
 Please look for more upcoming events by e-mail. If you are not getting his e-mails Please contact Steve 
Eggert, steveeggert@gmail.com to be added to distribution list. 

                                       

Council Calendar of Events – March 2015
March 2 Recycling LF Mobile Park 7:30 AM

March 3 Recycling ET Mobile Park 7:30 AM

March 4 General Meeting Parish Hall 7:30 PM

March 5 Sandwich Making Kitchen 6:00 PM

March 6 First Friday Adoration Sanctuary 24 Hour

March 6 Special Olympics Lunch Santa Margarita HS 8:00 AM

March 8 Coffee + Donuts Plaza AM Mass

March 9 Recycling LF Mobile Park  7:30 AM

March 10 Recycling ET Mobile Park 7:30 AM

March 11 Blood Drive Parish Hall Noon-8PM

March 14 Saturday Recycling Lower Lot 7:00 AM

March 15 Past Grand Knight Dinner Outback Restaurant FH 6:00 18

March 16 Recycling LF Mobile Park 7:30 AM

March 17 Recycling ET Mobile Park 7:30 AM

March 18 Officers Meeting Parish Hall 7:30 PM

March 22 Easter Egg Hunt Lawn Area / Patio After 8:30/10:30  Mass

March 23 Recycling LF Mobile Park 7:30 AM

March 23 Recycling LF Mobile Park 7:30 AM

March 24 Recycling ET Mobile Park 7:30 AM

March 24 Recycling ET Mobile Park 7:30 AM

March 27 Lenten Dinner Kitchen 2:30 PM Start / Dinner 5:30

March 29 Corporate Communion Reserved Pews 8:30 AM

March 30 Recycling LF Mobile Park 7:30 AM

March 31 Recycling ET Mobile Park 7:30 AM

Schedule of Ceremonials – March 2015
Date Location Time GK/DD Phone

 Program Chairman’s Report



       

               • Whole Life  • Term • Annuities 
                   • Long Term Care • IRA               

               Knights of Columbus  
                INSURANCE

                  Mark F. Yubeta, FIC
                Phone: (949) 322-7266
                 FAX: (949) 366-0374    

DOMINIC E. RAINONE
 A Professional Law Corporation

 •Trusts & Estate Planning
 • Administration & Litigation
 • General Counsel
 • Computer Law
16148 Sand Canyon Avenue,  Irvine, CA  92613
tel (949) 833-3433              fax: (949) 423-0124
e-mail: rainone@rainonelaw. com

       

       

Dina Tennant 
(949) 768-8350
(949) 295-6278 Text
dina@dinatennant.com
http://dinatennant.com

RESIDENTIAL BROKERAGE
CA BROKERAGE # 454480
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     Jackie Stashik
         REALTOR®
   949. 813.9950
   949.597-1596

Jackie1st@cox.net
www.JackieDirect.

com
CA LIC NUMBER 01233768

       

                                          

       

       

       
       

       

       

Steve Cook                   
Franchise Owner
Sonsset, Inc. dba H&R Block

26761 Portola Parkway, Ste. 2M 
Foothill Ranch, CA 92610
Tel 949.837.1599  ext. 2501   Fax: 949.837.1752
Cell 949.466.4998
stcook@hrblock.com     www.hrblok.com 753-0671
 

                     

              
              
       

Pray for 
Vocations
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       The cost is $60 a year for a business card size 

ad, and $40 a year for each additional business 

card size (3.5 inches x 2 inches) purchased (If 

you purchase and ad the size of two business 

cards, the cost is $100/year.)   Get  your  busi-

ness card advertised in the next issue of this 

Newsletter by calling Brother Ricardo Teano 

now at  273-894.

Advertising Rates:  
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Mike Sofka (949) 588-8307
expk2wn@earthlink.net

Newsletter Editor
Jim Breen, 837-5567
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jlatrosae@cox.com 
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Joseph Vincent, 713-6770
lillian.vincent@cox.net
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ricardo8199@att.net
Robert Birtja,583-0911
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Public Relations
Pat Larkin 
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er, 859-3203 Gene Ganley, 
PGK 586-8270.
Fr. McGivney Guild Advocate
Rick Reynolds 474-6900
rreynolds@trlawyers.com
KofC Insurance Field 
Agent 
Mark Yubeta, 322-7266
mark.yubeta@kofc.org
Bereavement
Tom Haas, 768-2181
thaas4295@aol.com
Sickness
Eric Schechter 586-8275
Fourth Degree
Ignacio Mena,  525-5223
Pro Life/DaySharing/Holy 
Hour Bernie Laituri, 770-5468

Program Directors
March
Birthdays    

March
Anniversaries

Pray for World Peace

01 Lillian Vincent

01 Marcia McCormack

02 Matthew Reiter

03 Kathleen Kuri 

04 Steven Cook

 05 Robin Bole

05 Andrew Smith

06 Teresa Gallegos

06 Thomas Parrott 

07 Randy Meeks

09 Thomas Hartline

10 Brian Beach 

10 Jerome Ernst

12 Marty Medina

12 Patty Lopez

13 Thomas Keddy

13 Philip Thomas

13 Alison Rainone

14 Gloria DeRosia 

14 Virginia Osley

15 Carol Bender

15 Raymond Puzio

15 Rev. Efrain Flores

16 Amy Quintilone

16 Margu. Baumgartner

 17 John Saita

18 Robert Kupfert

19 Eugene Arriola

19 Ike Conner

19 Linda Goold

20 Charles Young

20 Theresa Carta

20 Michael Hinshaw

20 Cipriano Pitines

21 Mike Martinez

22 Steven Goebel

23 Don Blankenship

24 Ruby Roldan

24 Christopher Sauritch

25 Victor Burrola

25 Mike Sofka

25 George Nothhelfer

25 Joseph Papac

25 Robert Nguyen

26 Dianne Surak 

26 James McCarthy

27 John Garcia

27 Laurie Mills

29 Dora Valenzuela

30 Robert Lieske

30 Mark Rubel

      30 Robert Morgan

      30 Douglas Culmer

      31 Peter Onutrak

      31 Robert Claproth 

       

08 Doug/Rose Culmer

11 Robert/Sarah Lieske

16 Al/Linda Ravgiala

18 Armando/Patricia Espinosa

19 Ricardo/Belen Teano

20 John/Joanne Cashman

22 Jim/Amanda Breen

23 Tim/Jeannette McSkane

23 Mark/Donna Griffin

29 Henry/Danuta Zakrzewski
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1 2 3 4 5 6 7

8 9 10 11 12 13 14

15 16 17 18 19 20              21 

22 23 24 25 26 27               28

29 30   31 

General 
Meeting
8 p.m., PH

Mobil Park 
Recycling
7-9:30 a.m.

Mobil Park 
Recycling
7-9:30 a.m.

Mobil Park 
Recycling
7-9:30 a.m.

Mobil Park 
Recycling
7-9:30 a.m.

Mobil Park 
Recycling
7-9:30 a.m.

Mobil Park 
Recycling
7-9:30 a.m.

Mobil Park 
Recycling
7-9:30 a.m.

Chapter
Meeting

Mobil Park 
Recycling
7-9:30 a.m.

Recycling, 
7 a.m.-noon

Officers 
Meeting, 
7:30, Golf 
Mtg., 6:30

Corporate
Communion

First
Friday

Adoration

Mobil Park 
Recycling
7-9:30 a.m.

Mobil Park 
Recycling
7-9:30 a.m.

                               -  Page 13 -                               -  Page 12 -

Sandwich
Making,
Kitchen

Blood
Drive

Coffee & 
Doughnuts

Past GK
Dinner

Easter Egg
Hunt

Lenten
Dinner


